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August 14, 2016  
  

Greetings ECMS Parents and Students.   
  

This is Nikia Davis, Principal of East Cary Middle School.  

 

Student Club Interest Meetings: Please continue to monitor the website over the next week to see the upcoming dates for 

Student Club Interest Meetings.  Any student who remains after-school will need to arrange for transportation immediately 

following the meeting. 

 

School Communication: Parents please make sure you sign up for our Remind school messenger weekly announcements.  If you 

have a smartphone, please sign up to get push notifications. On your iPhone or Android phone, open your web browser and go to 

the following link: rmd.at/ec7fh9. If you don’t have a smartphone, get text notifications. Text the message @ec7fh9 to the 

number 81010.  Please join the ECMS Student and Parent classroom 16-17. 

 

Track 4 Meet the Teacher Night: Students and parents on track 4 are encouraged to attend Meet the Teacher Night on Tuesday, 

August 16, 2016 from 5:45 to 7:45 PM. 

 

Early Release Day-Students will be dismissed from school at 11:45 on Friday, August 19, for Early Release.  All staff will 

participate in Staff Development immediately after-school.  Please plan to arrive earlier for dismissal and expect your student to 

arrive home earlier from the school bus. 

 

Carpool Arrival/Dismissal: Thank you to all students and parents who are helping our carpool traffic run so smoothly this year. 

To ensure a steady flow of traffic for carpool traffic in the AM, we will continue to request all parents to refrain from making a 

left when exiting the school. Remember students can arrive and exit your vehicle at 6:55 AM. In order to maintain safety, 

students may only enter and exit your vehicle in front of the school. Students should not be dropped off or picked up in the 

staff/visitor parking lot or near the auditorium.   
  

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and teaching for 

our students in 2016-17!  As a staff, we will Reflect on our practices, Embrace change, Make things happen, Ignite students to 

learn, eXpect success, and get eXtraordinary results!  

 
  

Please reference our website for additional information, follow us on Twitter @eastcarymiddle, and let us know if you 

have any questions or concerns.   

 

Have a great week and Go IMPS! 
 

East Cary Middle School…. where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders!  

  


